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Induction Programme for the students of 1st Semester MSc Microbiology 

was organized in the School of Biotechnology today on 5th August 2024. 

Prof. Madhulika Bhagat welcomed the students and acclimatise the 

students about the various programmes, academic structure, course 

curriculum being offered by the School of Biotechnology. Other faculty 

members, Dr. Ritu Mahajan, Dr. Yashpal Khajuria, Dr. Sheetal Ambardar, 

Dr. S. Bharathiraja and Dr. Ankit Mahajan interacted with students and 

discussed about the courses they will be teaching and their research 

interests. 


